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February 7, 2022 

 

Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

 
Dear Valued Customers:  
 
This letter serves as a formal notification of the manufacture obsolescence and End-of-Life (EoL) 
of the stepper driver products listed below:    
 

- R701-RO 
- R710-RO 
- Including any customizations or variations of the above products. 

 
The R701-RO and R710-RO drivers have been a valued product for Lin Engineering for many 
years. An integrated chip (IC) that is necessary for the built-in firmware has been discontinued 
by our supplier, and we have exhausted all possibilities and been unsuccessful in securing a 
compatible replacement to continue offering the product as-is. 
 
The direct replacement of R701-RO driver is the R701P-RO. This driver meets or exceeds all 
operational requirements of the R701-RO while following the same form factor. 
 
The R710-RO driver does not have a direct replacement at this time, but we offer a suitable 
replacement in the R725-RO which meets or exceeds the operational requirements of the R710-
RO driver. The form factor and mating connector is different, but pin-out functions are 
compatible and serve the same function with little modification. 
The R725-RO can also be used as a suitable replacement for the R701-RO driver. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and are committed to satisfy your future requirements. 
 
 
Sales Support  
Email: sales@linengineering.com 
 
Technical Support 
Email: techsupport@linengineering.com 
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